Fairforest Elementary School
1005 Mt. Zion Road

Spartanburg, SC 29303                                                         

Telephone: 864 – 439 – 5000

Fax: 864 – 661 – 1476


October 12, 2015
Dear Parent,

Several years ago, Michelin North America committed to a long term partnership in education with Fairforest Elementary.  This year Michelin would like to start a Math Club for our top math students in fourth grade.  The purpose of the club is to promote higher levels of thinking in the area of mathematics.  After examining STAR Math scores and classroom achievement, we are happy to announce that your child has been selected to participate in this after school Math Club.  The Math Club will meet every Tuesday afternoon beginning October 20 from 2:45-3:45 pm in Mrs. Timms’ room (room 309).  One of the 4th grade teachers or I will be present at each session.  Students may bring a snack and water if they would like.  Students should be picked up promptly at 3:45 pm in the bus loop.  Students not picked up by 3:45 pm will be sent to the after school program and will be charged the daily fee of $15.  Please complete the bottom portion of the letter and return to Mrs. Helle by October 20.
We are looking forward to this exciting opportunity!

Sincerely,

Kim Helle

Assistant Principal
_________________________________ has my permission to participate in the after school Math Club.  I understand that I must have my student picked up no later than 3:45 pm. I also understand that if I fail to do so then my student will be sent to the after school program and will be charged the daily fee of $15.

Parent Signature ___________________________________

Date
________________________

Fairforest Elementary School is proud to be a Title I School
Parent comments and suggestions are always welcome.

